
 
 

Sample Email Text 
 
 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
As pandemic restrictions continue to lift, we’d like to invite you to come home to the in-
person celebration of Mass.  
 
All of us know instinctively that nothing compares to "being there" in person. Whether it's 
being at a friend's wedding, sitting down to have a heart-to-heart conversation, comforting 
a family member while she is grieving or watching as your baby takes his first steps, we all 
know that being physically present makes all the difference.  
 
With God, the same logic applies; in fact, even more so. At every Mass, Jesus Christ 
encounters and saves us in the flesh, through in-person presence, both His and ours. When 
it comes to the Mass, truly, nothing compares to being there.      
 
As the pandemic winds down, let this also be a time of restoration for your faith. Come to 
Mass in person to experience anew all that God wants give, the peace, joy and help that 
flows into our lives because of our participation at Mass.  If there is anything we can do to 
help you make your way back, please let us know.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

[Mass and Confession times here] 
 
God bless you and your family,  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


